F. No. W-—O8/0002/2014—]DPE—(WC) :
 Government of India :
Ministry of Hea:vylndustries & Public Enterprises
' Department.of Public Enterprises

- Public E11terpriées Bhav\;an‘f‘ :
Block No.14, CGO Complex, Lodi Road
New Delhi, 9th July,:2014

* QFFICE MEM@RANDMW

~ Subject: _Comments/views of DPE on the proposal of BSNL to introduce E1A, E2A and E9A
IDA pay scales for their execufives : '

The undersigned is directed to refer to Department of Tdecommunicaﬁon (D:OT) 1D Noté
No. 61-01/2014-SU dated 30.5.2014 on the subject noted above and to state that DPE vide OM dated
2.4.2009 has clarified that there is no ju.sﬁfica‘tion for introducing intermediary pay scales and if.
there have been any aberrations, they need to be corrected. It was also clarified that every officer has |
o be fitted into the corresponding New scales. It has been observed, that DoT itself has not agreed to o
the proposal of introduction of intermediary pay scales by BSNL for the reason§ indicated in their
communication to DPE. ; e

2 In view of above, DPE is in agreement with the views of DoT and there is no
introduce intermediary scales of pay in 2007 pay revision in light of DPE guidelines.

(Samsul Haquéi -
Under Secretary |

Department of Telecommunication, :
(Shri Sanjeev Gupta, Director [PEUD: 5
Sanchar Bhawan, ; '
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